Department of Memorand um

Veterans Affairs

Date: 21 July 2014
From: Mark Graveline, Contract Specialist
Subject: Notice to Unsuccessful Bidders

Invitation for Bid (IFB) Number VA69D-14-B-0395
Renovate Joliet CBOC, Phase II Construction

1. Receipt is acknowledged of your bid in response to subject solicitation.
Subject IFB was awarded to the following SDVOSB contractor:

VSGI, LLC
4985 Varsity Drive, Suite 100
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4013

Contract No.: VA69D-14-C-0268
Awarded Deductive Alternate 01
Amount: $1,845,453.46

2. We appreciate your interest in this project and look forward to doing

business with your company in the future.

Best Regards,

&

Mark Graveline,

Contract Specialist
NCO-12 Great Lakes Acquisition Center — Construction Team
U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs
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